Dear Tim

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act request Camping Ground licences —
Response

1. Further to your request for information received 30 April 2024 regardingcamping ground
licences, | am now able to provide you with Hastings District Council’s response.

2. You requested:

Could you kindly provide a list of all camping grounds which Council has issued a camping
ground licence in the past 3 years in accordance with the Camping Ground Regulations 1985.

Please include relevant addresses for each camping ground and identify if any camping
grounds are operated by Council or subject to a lease with Council.

3. Response:

Please see attached table.

4. If you have any questions with regards to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us
as Igoimarequest@hdc.govt.nz

5. If you are unhappy with the decision communicated here, you have the option to contact
the Office of the Ombudsman to request a review. The Ombudsman can be contacted at:

The Ombudsman

PO Box 10152

Wellington 6143
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz

or an online form can be accessed at:
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/make-a—complaint/make-a-compIaint-now/make—a—
complaint-online-now.

Yours faithfully

Louise Stettner
Manager, Democracy & Governance Services



